
                                                    

Gold Cup Cricket Tournament 2010 
                                                              

      
 

Bangladesh Association of New South Wales going to 

arrange its 15th Gold Cup Cricket Tournament, at 

Auburn Cricket Ground. Tournament will start 3rd 

Sunday of January, 2010. All interested teams please 

contact the numbers bellow. 

 

Rahmat Ullah: 0413 006 887  

 

Nasim Samad: 0433 795 968 

 

Jamil Hossain: 0418451022 

 

Mosharraf Hossain (Babu): 0422 437 417, 0423 439039 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      
 


